From:

To: Aquind Interconnector; enquiries@beis.gov.uk
Subject: Aquind Interconnector

Date: 14 December 2021 20:11:32

Dear Sir,

I am taking this opportunity to once again appeal to your better judgement and beseech
you not to allow this unnecessary and destructive project to go ahead.

I have laid out my reasons for objecting to this project on many previous occasions but as
the decision has once again been postponed, I feel compelled to write yet again.

For the sake of our children, the Portsmouth and surrounding areas communities,
wellbeing and natural surroundings, please Stop Aquind now.

Thank you

Robert Milner





